Invitation to listen:

60 years of the Cambridge Study in Delinquent Development

Dear colleagues,

On January 21, we had a small meeting in Cambridge to celebrate 60 years of the Cambridge Study in Delinquent Development, at which papers were presented. The meeting was recorded and can be viewed using this link:

This link should work: https://youtu.be/qcpi9iCYmI0

The subtitling is not always accurate! But you may find some of the meeting interesting.

Best wishes -- David

--

Professor David P. Farrington Cambridge University Institute of Criminology Sidgwick Avenue Cambridge CB3 9DA, UK

http://www.crim.cam.ac.uk/People/professor-david-farrington you can download many monographs from my list of publications!